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From Monday 24 June two-way traffic on Main North Road, near the closed 
Chaneys on-ramp, will be managed with temporary traffic lights. These lights are 
on a timer and also vehicle activated. Please allow a few minutes extra time for 
your travel in this area. 

Traffic Impact 
During the work from 24 June until early October two way traffic on Main North 
Road between Dickeys Road intersection and Marshland Road will be maintained. 
As the work takes place at different stages - on the eastbound lane, the westbound 
lane or in the middle of the road - we have to shift the traffic onto one lane and 
manage two-way traffic with traffic lights.  
Please note that the Chaneys on-ramp is closed until early October. During the 
Chaneys on-ramp closure there is no left turn from Marshland Road onto Main 
North Road. Driving along Main North Road to go to Marshland Road will not be 
affected by the on-ramp closure.   

What are we doing?
The work on Main North Road includes installing services like a stormwater 
culvert, realigning and installing new power cables, IT service cables and 
reconstructing Main North Road; widening the road. New kerbs and a footpath will 
also be installed.   

Temporary traffic lights will be in 
place on Main North Road from 
late June to early October.
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CHANEYS ON RAMP UPDATE - TWO WAY TRAFFIC ON MAIN 
NORTH ROAD WITH TEMPORARY TRAFFIC LIGHTS 
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MAP: CHANEYS ON RAMP CLOSED - TWO WAY TRAFFIC ON MAIN NORTH ROAD 
 

 


